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Company News 
For 12 years Katy Fox has 

been a big part of our App-

Nat team. She has become a 

leader in many ways and has 

grown into a fine young pro-

fessional. As fate would have it, her time here has come and gone. She is a fellow NC State graduate and has worn 

many hats in our organization. She has been managing our maintenance division, is a talented designer, certified 

arborist, estimator, office manager at times and a great friend and loved 

one. A void will be created that will challenge 

all of us here at AppNat to fill and grow in each 

of our roles as we move forward. Many of our 

clientele has come to count on her for expertise 

and knowledge in all things landscape. Please 

bear with us as we adapt to this huge change in 

our organization.   Any calls and questions that 

would normally go to Katy should come to the 

office and will be addressed as timely as possi-

ble. Katy will be relocating to the Charlotte area 

to start a new chapter in her life. She will be 

greatly missed. She is still a native to Burke 

County and I’m sure we will see her from time 

to time. We wish her all the best in her new 

adventure. 


